





UKCOGS – UK COvid and Gynaecological Cancer Study

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for collaborating on the UKCOGS audit.

Please find attached a welcome pack to help set up the audit at your site. These documents are:

- Study protocol
- Letter from Joint Research Management Office and R&D at the coordinating centre site (Barts Health QMUL) indicating this is an audit not needing ethics approval.
- Study set up flow chart
- UKCOGS data collection sheet

Please use these to register the audit at your centre.

Once you have registered the audit, please email our coordinating centre team at the following email bcc-ukcogs@qmul.ac.uk confirming this has been done. In the same email, please include the names and email addresses of all people from your site you would like to access the study database.

Please note, members of your team will only be able to see data of your patients (entered from your site) and not data from other sites.

You will then receive an activation email from the coordinating centre (from bcc-ukcogs@qmul.ac.uk) with user credentials for you and all designated team members who will have access to the database.

Please email us on bcc-ukcogs@qmul.ac.uk if you have any queries or if there is anything we can help with.

11/0		, f,	N	み + へ	14/05	l/ina	with	
we	OUR	(IC	rward	น เบ	woi	KIIIR	WILLI	you

Kind regards

UKCOGS Co-Leads

Prof Ranjit Manchanda Prof Sadaf Ghaem-Maghami Prof Sean Kehoe







